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Drive smart: Reduce your speed for safer travel 
 

Bloomington, IL - The Bloomington Police Department today announced it is partnering with the 
Illinois Department of Transportation, the Illinois State Police and more than 200 local law 
enforcement agencies to step up enforcement efforts across the state in an effort to reduce 
speeding. Throughout the month of July, motorists can expect increased patrols looking for 

speeding, as well as other traffic violations.  
  
Chief Jamal Simington stated, “Excessive speed is the highest causation of injury 
and fatal crashes. Driving at the speed limit allows for safer travelways and 
reduces crashes, which results in a safer community.” 
 
During the speeding enforcement blitz, officers will intensify enforcement of 
posted speed limits.  
 
The speed enforcement effort is made possible by federal traffic safety funds 
administered by IDOT. 

### 

If you wish to submit a crime tip and remain anonymous, please contact the Crime & Intelligence 
Analysis Unit (CIAU) at 309-434-2963 or email CIAU@cityblm.org.  You can also text the number 
847411 by texting the word "BPDTIPS", then a space, followed by your tip information. 

 
The tip line is not monitored 24/7. The CIAU office is staffed from 8am-4:30pm, weekdays. If no one 
is available to answer your call, please leave the information on the voicemail or send it by e-mail. 


